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                  Editorial 

 
Welcome to the April edition 
of the Neighbourhood 
Newsletter.  
 
Now that the clocks have 
changed and the days are 
getting longer we would 
like to re-iterate our crime 
prevention advice.   

 
Please leave your houses 
and vehicles secure even if 
you’re only away from 
them for a short time.  

 
Leave all ground floor 
windows locked and 
secure to prevent easy 
access for burglars. 

 
Don’t leave valuables on 
show within your homes or 
vehicles, when you park 
your car don’t try and hide 
items in the boot of your 
car as people may be 
watching you! 

 
I’m aware that we have 
given this advice before but 
the Aylesbury policing area 
is suffering an increase in 
this type of crime at the 
moment and this can easily 
be prevented by following 
the above advice. 

 
 
PC Dean Kingham 
Neighbourhood Officer 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Crime Figures 
 
Did you know that Thames Valley Police publish the 
crime statistics for each neighbourhood? To access 
them go to the following web address; 
 

http://crimestats.thamesvalley.police.uk 
 
The crime statistics show only those crimes that 
have been reported to Thames Valley Police. The 
figures are not audited by the Home Office but are 
subject to supervision by the Force Crime 
Registrar.  
 

 

Anti Social Behaviour Issues 
 

The incidents being reported over the last month and 
vastly down on previous months and hopefully this 
will continue. The weather is now improving by the 
day and residents will notice that parks and open 
spaces are being used more and more. 
 
If you are finding that there are noise issues from pub 
gardens, parks or other areas please let us know and 
we can have a friendly chat with these people or 
business and improve your quality of life. 
 
As always we can only help those that inform us of 
the issues in their area and this first step can make 
so much difference, even small issues can turn  

Speeding 

The team have again booked dates to attend Ford 
village and help them with their Moveable Vehicle 
Activated Sign project and the tickets issued will be 
published at a later date. 

The March speeding operation was changed to an 
ANPR (automatic number plate recognition) 
operation to highlight any stolen or uninsured 
vehicles as well as criminals using our local roads. 

. 
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Increase in Crimes? 

March has seen an increase in crime around our 
area.  We had reports of sheds broken into in 
Haddenham where high value cycles were the 
main target, although tools and garden implements 
were also taken.  The sheds targeted were all 
around the village and these thefts then extended 
to other villages including Stone, Bishopstone, and 
Long Crendon.   
 
There has also been burglaries overnight to homes 
in Long Crendon, Chearsley, Brill (where a vehicle 
was stolen), Cuddington, and most recently Stone, 
also, an attempt to enter a property in Oakley.   On 
the same evening as the burglary in Chearsley, 
items were stolen from gardens in the same village 
and a vehicle broken into, plus a vehicle broken 
into in Cuddington.   
 
In the early hours of 29th March, thieves targeted 
insecure vehicles in Worminghall and we are aware 
of at least six vehicles that had property stolen.  We 
have also seen the usual thefts of lead and metal 
from farms and building sites around the area and 
a quad bike reported stolen from Cuddington and 
one from Oakley.   
 
This level of incidents is very unusual and we 
would like to reassure you that the police have 
responded accordingly.  Special police patrols have 
been targeting specific areas over 24hr periods and 
our forensic and intelligence teams have been 
working to find these thieves which has resulted in 
a suspect who may be responsible for the thefts 
from vehicles in Worminghall and the burglary in 
Brill.   
 
We will keep you advised of any updates. 

Offenders Bought to Justice 

An 18yr old male was issued with a £80 fine after a 
public order offence in Long Crendon where he lost 
his temper and kicked a police car leaving no 
damage. 

A 26yr old male was charged with Assault after 
head butting a Police Officer in the face while being 
arrested, he has been bailed to attend Aylesbury 
Magistrates.  

Have Your Say Dates for 
April 

Haddenham Library –  
Thursday 26th April 10.30am – 12.00pm 
 
Long Crendon Library – 
Tuesday 17th April 3pm-5pm 
 

 

Contact Us 
 

You can visit the team at Waddesdon Police 
Station on the High Street. Opening hours are; 
 

Monday 10am to 1pm 
Wednesday 10am to 1pm  
Friday 10am to 1pm 
 

You can call the team by ringing; 
 

101  
This is the new non emergency number for 

TVP. 
 

You can also email the team by writing to; 
 

HaddenhamNHPT@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk  


